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Submitted entries to Texas Historic Commission Texas Preservation Awards Contest and Texas 
Downtown Association Presidents Awards. 

Webinars 

• Governor’s Small Business Initiatives Webinar Series: Optimizing the PPP Loan Update on Loan 
Forgiveness;  

• Governor’s webinar on Strategies for Evolving Future of business  
• SGR webinar on Servant leadership in the COVID environment;  
• Texas Historical Commission Grant Evaluation, Setting Goals & Measure Impact 

 

Participated in Conference Call of Texas Main Street Managers. 

Channeled grant information from Wood County Economic Development Commission and Main Street 
America Hartford grants to businesses. Wrote recommendations for businesses who requested them for 
the Hartford Grant. Had the pleasure of informing Main Street businesses who received the WCEDC UCC 
grants they had received it.  

Conducted Landmark Commission Certificate of Appropriateness vote for Downtown Pizza’s new sign.  
The sign was approved and was placed on the business last week. 

Submitted for Main Street incentive grant for The Line’s new sign. 

Attended Mineola Civic Center Board meeting. Agreed to serve on Public Relations & Marketing 
Committee – met with consultant. 

Assisted with City Council mask campaign photos. 

KMOO interview. 

Managing matters involving the Farmers Market, Depot, Museum, Iron Horse Square and downtown 
publicity. This includes ordering replacement watering tubes for Iron Horse Square and park signs.  

Compiled church email list.  

Miscellaneous Facebook posts supporting our town, downtown and businesses. 

Worked from home Aug. 3-6 

 


